Inquiry into e-mobility safety and use in Queensland

Submission No:	1212
Submitted by:	
Publication:	
Attachments:	
Submitter Comments:	

From:

Sent: Saturday, 16 August 2025 8:58 PM

To:

Subject: E-scooters

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

My name is and I live in The Gap. Attached is a letter from my son who is 12 years old, and attends Hilder Road State school.

Dear whom is may concern,

E-scooters and e-bikes are a fun and easy way to get around. They don't use gas, so they don't Make the air dirty like the cars do. This helps keep our planet clean. They are also small and compact, making them perfect for short trips to school, work, or the store—without needing a car. Not everyone can afford a car, but e-scooters and e-bikes are more affordable and help people travel where they need to go. Many other cities already use them safely. If we create smart rules, we can use them safely too. One idea is to offer a simple license or safety training for people 12 and older. Instead of Taking the vehicles away from people, we can focus on educating riders to keep everyone safe. We should make e-scooters and e-bikes legal because they're better for the Earth and make it easier for people to get around. Another example about e-scooters and e-bikes is how it promotes a healthy lifestyle instead of being inside on a screen playing video games.

Thanks



Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly prohibited from using, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever with it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3553 6000.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an e-mail and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees or Members may constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes the subject of any request under Right to information legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free from any virus, defect or error.